
MARCO SENIOR SOFTBALL BOARD MEETING 10/12/13 
 
Commissioner Bill Shurina called the Board Meeting to order at 9:10 AM in the 
Social Room of the Sandcastle 2 Condominium 
 
PRESENT:  John De Rosa, Bill Kaschube, Fred Kramer, Bill Moors, John Remhoff 
 
ASBSENT:  Tom Angelo, Jerry Engel, Leon Schmitt, Tom Whitlock 
 
SPONSORS:  New sponsors, Porky’s and Stonewalls, were approved by 6-0 vote.  
 Absent board  members, polled previously, were in agreement.   
 
MANAGERS: Existing Island Division managers, Craig Cunningham, Jim George, 
 Herman Griffith, and George Schnorr, as well has new managers Rich 
 Krunholz and Chuck Reich were approved by a  6-0 vote.  Absent board 
 members, polled previously, were in agreement. 
 
Options for final league and team configuration were generally discussed. 
 Decisions were tabled for the November 3 meeting 
 
Purchase of 30 dozen balls for the 2014 season was approved. 
 
Annual Dinner Dance will be held Saturday evening, March 1, 2014 at Naples Lakes 
Country Club 
 
Annual meeting will be held on Monday evening March 10, 2014 at Mackle Park. 
 
John De Rosa will schedule a managers-umpires meeting prior to the beginning of 
 the 2014 season. 
 
Next Board Meeting Sunday November 3, 2013, 1:30 PM at Sandcastle 2.  
 
Meeting was adjourned 10:55 AM 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Bill Moors 
John Remhoff 


